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 Judy Booth OBJ2014/7851/P 29/01/2015  10:24:18 I object to this development on the following grounds:

The proposed building will be much higher than current building and take light away from houses 

opposite in Prince Arthur Road. 

2. There will be hugely increased traffic into Prince Arthur Road from residents and staff to the 

residence,not to mention home deliveries from the likes of Ocado. The road is not  wide and already 

suffers from rat run traffic during term time.

3. This is a huge redevelopment. How on earth is the area going to cope with the construction traffic 

over two years?. Fitzjohn Ave/Heath Street is already at a stand still for many hours a day. It is not fair 

to the council tax paying residents of the road that the road becomes a lorry park and the noise, dirt and 

disruption to the neighbourhood will be immense.
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